
MORE WAYS TO PARTICIPATE

COLORADO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
1560 Broadway, Suite 250, Denver, CO 80202
303-894-2000
dora_puc_website@state.co.us
https://puc.colorado.gov

Public comment is critical to the success of the 
Colorado Public Utilities Commission (PUC) in  
regulating investor-owned utilities. 

PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING SCHEDULE

October 29 - 30, 2024  —  5 - 8 p.m.
Pueblo Memorial Hall, 1 City Hall Place, Pueblo 
ASL and Spanish language interpretation services will be offered on October 29.

November 19, 2024  —  4 - 7 p.m. *
City Council Chambers, 128 Main Street, Canon City   

December 5, 2024  —  4 - 7 p.m.
Virtual Public Comment Meeting   
Register here: https://tinyurl.com/BHcommentDEC24

The Colorado Public Utilities Commission will host four public comment hearings on the 
Black Hills Electric Rate Proposal (Proceeding 24AL-0275E) to take your public comments. 
For more information, please visit https://puc.colorado.gov/comments

In person hearings do not require pre-registration, and will have light refreshments and a child activity 
table. * ASL or Spanish interpretation services can be requested by contacting Holly Bise  
at 303-894-2024 or holly.bise@state.co.us by November 5.

MAIL:
Colorado PUC
1560 Broadway 
Suite 250 
Denver, CO 80202

CALL: 
(303) 869-3490 to
leave oral comments
(English and Spanish options)

EMAIL: 
dora_puc_website@state.co.us.

WE WANT TO  
HEAR YOUR VOICE


